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A Message from the Mayor 
 

 

On behalf of the citizens of Vancouver, and my colleagues on City Council, I want to 

extend my warmest greetings to delegates attending the Annual Precision Medicine and 

Big Data Congress in Vancouver. 

 

We are very proud of the reputation Vancouver enjoys as one of the world’s most 

beautiful and unique meeting destinations. There are many educational, cultural and 

recreational activities that complement the restaurants, shopping and entertainment 

opportunities in our multicultural City. I am sure that the delegates of the Precision 

Medicine and Big Data will enjoy their stay in Vancouver and will have a most 

memorable event. I know the organizers of the Congress have being working hard to 

make sure your visit to Vancouver is a special one.  

 

Once again, welcome to Vancouver, and I hope you enjoy the Congress! 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Gregor Robertson 

MAYOR 

 


